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Directive #9

 

Together Everyone Achieves More  

The diocesan executive team worked so well together to make the fall regional meetings a good 

experience for you all. We enjoyed meeting so many of you and hope you learnt something to 

share with your councils. 

 

At the provincial fall executive meeting we had a workshop chaired by Margaret Ann Jacobs, 

National President and Pauline Krupa, Past Provincial President with respect to the Strategic 

Planning. It was an interesting session in which we could give some input. The information 

gathered from all the provincial executive across the country will be reviewed at the next national 

executive meeting in February. Stay tuned for future updates.  

 

If you have not already done so, I encourage you to complete the annual reports for national. Please 

do not leave them until the last minute. Once they are compiled by national, they are forwarded to 

the diocesan chairpersons who then must put together a report to send to provincial. I realize that 

these reports do not reflect what you are doing within your parishes and communities. You can 

share your day to day work in the report you send to Rebecca McCarrell for the annual report book. 

 

I recently had the pleasure of sharing lunch with our life members. They are a great group of ladies 

who have been a good example to all of us. The life members have a lot of knowledge and would 

be most happy to assist you with any questions you may have.  

 

May God bless you during the Advent Season.  

  

Angela  


